
 

 

 

 
 

DECEMBER QUARTERLY REPORT ADVISORY  
 

BCI Minerals Limited (ASX: BCI) advises that the Company is scheduled to release its December 
2024 Quarterly Report on Wednesday, 29 January 2025.  

The Company will host a conference call on Wednesday, 29 January 2025, at 8:30 am (AWST) to 
discuss the Quarterly Report and provide a Project update.  

Shareholders and investors are invited to listen to the call and view a synchronised slide presentation 
via a webcast service. Register your details at the following link: Early Registration | BCI Minerals 
December Quarterly Update 

Please note that it is best to register for the teleconference in advance of the call to ensure that you 
receive the dial-in details in time. 

-END- 

This ASX announcement has been authorised for release by the Managing Director of BCI Minerals. 

 
 
 

For further information: 

Tammie Miller 
BCI Minerals Ltd – Head of People & External Affairs 
T: +61 409 293 277 
E: communications@bciminerals.com.au 
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https://event.choruscall.com/mediaframe/webcast.html?webcastid=uoamVhYC
https://event.choruscall.com/mediaframe/webcast.html?webcastid=uoamVhYC
mailto:communications@bciminerals.com.au?subject=ASX%20Release%20enquiry
https://x.com/BCI_Minerals
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